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14th October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Reception Children – ‘WOW’ Day on Monday 21st October 2024 
 
The children in Reception are having a ‘WOW’ day on Monday 
21st October 2024, which is a pirate themed day to support 
our current English topic of ‘The pirates are coming’.   
 
The children are welcome to dress up as pirates if they wish or 
they can wear school uniform as usual.    There is no 
expectation for parents to hire any costumes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Rietzler   E Himsworth  C Coleman 
 
Miss A Rietzler   Miss E Himsworth   Miss C Coleman 
Reception Class Teachers.       
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